
Important Announcement: Revision of Our 

Privacy Policy 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We are writing to inform you that we have updated our Privacy Policy, effective [Date]. Our 

commitment to your privacy remains our top priority, and these changes aim to provide you with 

more transparency about how we collect, use, and protect your information. 

Key changes include: 

• Enhanced explanations on the types of personal data we collect. 

• Information on how we share your data with third parties. 

• Updates on your rights regarding your personal data. 

You can review the full Privacy Policy on our website at [Link to Privacy Policy]. If you have 

any questions or concerns regarding these changes, please feel free to contact us at [Contact 

Information]. 

Thank you for your continued trust in us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Contact Information] 


